
To Whom it may concern, 

I would like to show my support for the Development Application for 4 Delmar Parade and 812 
Pittwater Road, Dee Why. 

As a local resident, I think this development would be a big benefit for the local community for 
plenty of reasons. One of the many reasons being the shortage of properties for lease as there 
is no where enough housing to support the demand at there. 

I do believe Dee Why is due for further uplift in the redevelopment and provides new life to the 
area. 

The local community would appreciate this development in many ways to benefit the people 
and the future precinct Dee Why has to offer! 

Sent: 4/07/2023 6:49:35 PM
Subject: 4 Delmar Parade & 812 Pittwater Road Dee Why - DA2022/0145


